
Truckee speeding up building
permit process
Beginning May 9, Truckee will offer a program for residential
projects to be construction-ready sooner and not have the
back-and-forth of resubmittals.

The  program  will  be  known  as  One  &  Done  Mondays.  Any
residential  project  is  eligible  when  submitted.   Once
reviewed, that project may not be eligible based on the need
for corrections.

The applicant can elect to schedule an appointment on a Monday
with  the  Building  and  Planning  divisions,  have  all  the
questions answered during the appointment, and the permit will
be  ready  to  issue.  This  program  will  allow  for  more
efficiency.
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